
500 South:

Starting May 4 at 5:00 a.m. to 
May 7 at 5:00 a.m.

• All westbound lanes on 
500 South (from 
Guardsman Way to 1300 
East) will be closed.

• There will be a lane shift 
on 500 to allow motorists 
access to eastbound and 
westbound traffic. 

Road Impacts



Foothill Dr. & 
Mario Capecchi: 
Starting May 4 at 5:00 a.m. to 
May 7 at 5:00 a.m.

• Beginning just north of Mario, 
Foothill Dr. will be narrowed 
down to one lane as it 
approaches Guardsman 
Way. 

• Message boards will be 
placed south of Sunnyside on 
Foothill notifying motorists of 
the road impact ahead, and 
to use Mario Capecchi. 

Road Impacts: Con’t
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